
THE PIEDMONT  

CARVER 
 

October 2013- November 2013                         

Every Wednesday night we 

have the doors open for 

anyone who wants to carve 

with the group.  

 

Wed. 6 p.m. - 8 p.m. 

 

We meet every 3rd Saturday 

of the month. 

 

Sat. 9 a.m. ï 2 p.m. 

 
 

 ñOffer woodcarvers, sculptors and whittlers in the Carolinas' Piedmont area a 

structured organizationò 

ñOffer education to the community in wood carving as an art.ò 

 

Foster and transmit the various arts of woodcarving. 

 

   

 

To offer education to the community in wood carving as an art.  

 

 

REMEMBER THE 

SATURDAY MEETINGS!  
 

Piedmont Woodcarvers Club 

P O Box 25393 
 Greenville, SC 29616 

 
Piedmontwoodcarvers.com 

 

Do you need/want fine tools that will 

last? Our local Woodcraft store may 

have just the right tool. We are also 

having drawings for $25 Woodcraft gift 

cards every monthly meeting. 

Board Members 2014 

President/ Web John Moore 864-593-5345 

johncarves@att.net 

Past President Dottie Pittman 864-235-0989 

dottiepittman@hotmail.com 

Vice President/ Show Heyward Davis 864-288-3652 

heywarddavis@hotmail.com 

Treasurer Vince DiCarlo 864-967-7018 

vincedc@frontier.com  

Secretary/Facilities Dave Sikkelee 864-458-7240 864-

325-4883 dsikkelee@bellsouth.net 

Membership Jim Woods 864-276-6169 

mrjim148@gmail.com 

Education/Library Sharon Haddox 864-982-2684 

shaddox@cassinfo.com 

Special projects Lila Gilmer 864-409-9574 

LilaGilmer@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Joseph Matthews 864-420-9567 

josephgmatthews@gmail.com 

Programs Eugene Blake 864-877-7099 

eeblakeis@bellsouth.net  

Board Members are subject to change, will be finalized in 

January of 2014 

 

 

The Carving Guy (Dave 

Fisher) and his buddy Ryan 

(Heywardôs grandson) 

 



 

 

  

.  EAGLE CANE PROJECT UPDATE 

During the month of November two more canes 

were completed and sent to soldiers. These canes 

were sent to the following 

MSgt Shelby Hatch USAF who was attached to 

the 966th Forward Surgical Team stationed in 

Afghanistan. Her home state is Georgia. 

SGT Andrew Dauchy US ARMY Retired of 

Taylors, SC  

 

Thank you to Lila Gilmore and Dave Fisher for 

carving the staffs. 

 

ROPER MOUNTAIN 

Every second Saturday of each month Roper 

Mountain Science Center has a historical theme 

where kids can learn about history. This is a great 

opportunity to get out of the house and promote 

the club. Talk to Lila for more information 

 

 

 

 

CARVING NEWS 
 

October 2013- November 2013   

 

MEMBERSHIP 

Knock, knock. 

Who's there? 

Murray and Abby. 

Murray and Abby who? 

Murray Christmas and Abby New Year! 

I hope everyone had a good year, and you 

are enjoying the holiday season. 

I want to remind the members that the 

board has reduced the dues for 2014 to 

$25, and a renewal form can be found on 

our website, or at the clubhouse. Enjoy and 

be safe! 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

When: December 14, 2013, 10:00 am to 

2:30 pm  

Where: Ray Hopkins Senior Center, 

Upper Level, 203 Corn Road Greenville, 

SC 29607 

If you do decide to come, please bring a 

dish to share. We will also be accepting 

can goods for the soup kitchen! 

The cane on the left was carved by Dave Fisher and the one on 

the right was carved by Lila Gilmore 

Here is John Moore, Ethan Johnk, and Heyward 

Davis 



 

  

WHAT ABOUT THE SHOW? 

Thank you, from the board 

 
The show went well for the club. Thank you to all 

those members who entered into the show. Thank 

you to all those who volunteered for the show 

(without you guys there would just be chaos). Thank 

you to our venders John Davis, Smokey Mountain 

Woodcarvers supply, and our knife maker Allan 

Goodman, who donated some of his blanks to our 

carving contest. I would also like to thank Ethan 

Johnk, our chainsaw carver for his demonstration and 

his donation to the PWCC. I would also like to thank 

our feature carver Bill Johnson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thoughts for Don 

 

PWCC member Don Haskell is in the ICU at St 

Francis Hospital in grave condition. Don either had a 

stroke or went into a diabetic coma. It is believed that 

He was oxygen deprive for approximately 12 hours. 

His chances for recovery are not very positive. Your 

prayers, positive thoughts, good energy or whatever 

you believe in are requested. I have attached a photo 

for those of you who might not recognize him by 

name. (Taken from John Moore�¶s email) 


